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How do I know if my brake shoes need replacing? 
 

On the axle dust cover there is an inspection slot where the thickness of the brake shoes can 

be examined. The brake shoe thickness should be examined at least every 10,000km or 

quaterly.  

The brake shoe wear limit is approximately 6mm from the steel brake shoe surface. If linings 

are used beyond this point the metal rivet holding the brake lining to the shoe will damage the 

brake drum. 

 

 

 


